
From: Russell Rafferty <rrafferty@gmfd.net>  
Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 8:02 AM 

Subject: Annual Live Burn Training 

 

All Personnel,  
 

We will be conducting our annual Live Burn Training Session 

on November 6, 2021.  This will be held at the Fire Training Building in 

Slater Fire District.  We will be doing a training session from 0900-1200 

hours and the same session again at 1300-1600.  All Interior Firefighters 

are required to attend one of these sessions and all full-time personnel 

are required to attend both sessions, unless excused by Chief 

Staples.  All other members are not required to attend but we would love 

to have your participation during this events.  We will be utilizing many 

aspects of fire control, search and rescue, re-hab and incident 

command.  This annual training helps all of our personnel learn the critical 

steps of fireground teamwork.   
 
Please let me know what time you will be attending, so I can set a 

schedule for the event.  Get this information to me ASAP.  
 

Thanks 

 
Russell T. Rafferty EFO, NREMT-P 
Captain/Training Officer 
Glassy Mountain Fire Department 
2015 Highway 11 
Landrum, SC 29356 
864-895-4306 
864-895-4748 (Fax)  

864-663-0861 (Direct Dial) 
rrafferty@gmfd.net 
www.GMFD.net  
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